
Face-to-Face Meeting in the Chinese Lunar New Year 
The Taichung Detention Center of the Agency of Corrections, 
Ministry of Justice, held an open house event for the inmates 
on 1.15.2025 to allow face-to-face meetings with their family 
members. The administration of the center invited the 
families of the inmates to the center shortly before the 
Chinese Lunar New Year so that the inmates and their families 
can gather together for blessing and sharing during this 
great time of the year. The event is expected to help the 
inmates to keep their kinship intact and win the support from 
their families which in turn will help the inmates to rectify 
their wrongdoings and return to a normal life in society. 
There were 5 juvenile delinquents and 14 inmates 
participating in this event, which was successfully 
concluded at 11:00 on the day of the event. 
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